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Our Ref: Vig/45/6/2022-23 19 October 2022

Subject: Taking part in Walk organized on 1st Nov, 2022 from BIS HQ to Rajghat -
Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week, 2022 - reg

As part of the Vigilance Awareness Week, 2022 celebrations and to promote
Vigilance Awareness Week Theme "#SCTIR Hed HAIRA — AT Ad dRa” “Corruption free

India for a developed Nation”, it has been decided to organize a Walk from BIS HQ to
Rajghat on 15t November, 2022 for all the officers/staff including contractual staff posted
at HQ, who would be willing to participate.

2. It has also been decided by the Competent Authority that all the employees
(including contractual staff) at Hgrs shall wear the T-shirts/Caps as a dress code on
01.11.2022. The T-shirts/caps will be distributed to all the employees on 31st October,
2022 by Vigilance Department.

3. All the employees/contractual staff, willing to participate in the Walk, are
requested to gather in front of Manak Bhawan at 0930 hrs on 01.11.2022 and walk
for Rajghat, where after paying homage, the gathering will be given refreshments
(water/juice) outside the Campus on the side-road in front of Rajghat. Thereafter, the
employees may pay a visit at Gandhi Smriti opposite Rajghat and come back to office.

4. This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Circulated to all BIS employees (including contractual staff) at HQ




